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First name: Jean-Claire

Last name: Hamblin
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Title: 

Comments: I have been ill recently and see that I have nearly missed the deadline to submit comments on the

plan to cut down more Spruce trees in the Black Hills. I understand that the plan is to clear cut areas, or cut in a

manner that most non-NFS like myself would appear to be clear cut.

 

Please take to heart (and brains) the well-reasoned and well-researched Comments that you have received from

the Norbeck Society and count me among those wgmho concur with their conclusions and requests.

 

 

 

Thank you for protecting our precious Black Hills and Bear Lodge,

 

Jean-Claire Hamblin

 

 

 

________________
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ATTACHMENT: Photo of bedroom floor


